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Congratulations, George 
and Ken!
Gloucester Township wishes the firefight-

ers a happy retirement!

PAGE 4
Volunteers Needed!
Join Kiwanis group of Gloucester Town-

ship

    GTWorks is  Mayor David R. Mayer’s weekly newsletter that 
informs residents of the current projects and events happening 
in Gloucester Township. 
    From Police Department to Public Works to Department of 
Recreation, we want you to stay In the Know of the latest news 
in our community!

November 4, 2021
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PW started Leaf Collection

Learn when our Public Works Crew will be 

in your neighborhood

Mayor David Mayer is pleased to announce the kick-off of the annual May-

or’s Toy Drive for children of Gloucester Township!    All schools, businesses, 

organizations, and residents are invited to donate new toys for this needed and 

worthwhile activity.

Toys can be dropped off at the Police Department’s Watch Desk or the Mayor’s 

Office in the Gloucester Township Municipal Building (1261 Chews Landing 

Road) beginning November 9th. Please note that we can NOT accept the 

following items:

•  Clothes

•  Stuffed Animals

•  Unsealed Gifts

2021 Annual Mayor’s Toy 
Drive Begins Next Week!



C O N G R AT U L AT I O N S , 
George Flinn and Ken Bonk!
Mayor David Mayer and Camden County Surrogate Michelle Gen-
tek-Mayer attended the retirement celebration for the two firemen: 
George Flinn and Ken Bonk from GTFD #5.
George and Ken have been members of the Lambs Terrace Fire Com-
pany since 1991 and 1992 respectively. Both men have served in nu-
merous rolls with the Fire Company, including Chief Officers, before 
being hired as full-time firefighters by the Fire District in 1996. 
It has truly been an honor to have Flinn and Bonk as members of the 
Fire Company and we wish them a long happy and healthy retirement.

Early Wednesday, November 3rd, Gloucester Township Police Com-

munity Relations Officers Cpl. Jen McLaughlin, Ptl. Erica Marconi, and 

Mayor David Mayer met with our Gloucester Township Ministerium group 

for their monthly meeting.

A few of the topics discussed were our upcoming GTPD Food Drive, 

future distribution of food at the East Church Street Food Bank and other 

sites, upcoming Gloucester Township in person events, our GTPD Chap-

lain Program, and future projects.

GTPD Officers and Mayor Mayer meet  
with Ministerium



Gloucester Premium Outlets is hosting their 6th Annual Touch-A-Truck 
Event on Saturday, November 13th, from 10 a.m.-1 p.m.
The community is invited to see big rigs and heavy machinery, interact 
with fire trucks, police cruisers, tow trucks and more!
Event attendees include: the Gloucester Township Police Department, 
Gloucester Township Emergency Management, Gloucester Town-
ship Fire Department, Gloucester Township Public Works, Homeward 
Bound Pet Adoption Center, Food Trucks and many more! 
Gloucester Premium Outlets is partnering with Homeward Bound Ani-
mal Adoption Center at the event to collect food donations for rescued 
strays.

Appointments are now available to administer both the Moderna and J&J 

booster doses at the Camden County Health Hub alongside Pfizer. The hub 

located at Camden County College’s Gloucester Township campus is seeing 

250 appointments a day in a mobile clinic where patients get inoculated in 

their cars. The Health Hub is a one-stop shop for COVID-19 vaccines, boost-

ers, and third doses, along with several other amenities. Make an appointment 

today! CLICK HERE FOR MORE INFO!

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 
HAS STARTED THE LEAF COLLECTION

For leaf collection schedule in your neighborhood please CLICK HERE.

SAVE THE DATE: TOUCH-A-TRUCK

GTPD’s Neighborhood Watch is one of the most effective 
and least costly ways to prevent crime and reduce fear. 
It fights the isolation that crime both creates and feeds 
upon, and forges bonds among area residents. It helps 
reduces burglaries and robberies, and improves relations 
between police and the communities 
they serve. 

Learn more about the program HERE.

Gloucester Township Police 
Neighborhood 

Crime Watch Program!

https://www.camdencounty.com/vaccineregistration/?fbclid=IwAR3jmd58Jv8S6yiJ9C4sxBgo_5m_F2hfGfFWqWn3TWAOnrOTOQ_t4Y9WL-E
https://glotwp.com/information/fall-leaf-collection-schedule/?fbclid=IwAR0ujLjepTp0nMkvzvGh8UFR_ZEP-7I2LREBlEbVRQd0Wctc5ahn7ZhNw08
https://gtpolice.com/programs/community-relations/neighborhood-watch/?fbclid=IwAR2wEXjkSMCgzKCz62apvsNSLFGEG84bzODH5LCLJBcRdnAWXNVrFefn_nI


Let’s Keep In Touch!
As your Mayor, I’m eager to hear from you should you have questions or concerns; 
so please do not hesitate to call my office at (856) 374-3514 or email me at 
dmayer@glotwp.com
I’d like to thank you for choosing our beautiful Gloucester Township your residence 
and for making our community a great place to live, work and play!

VOLUNTEERS 
NEEDED!

Interested in volunteering in your community?  Love 
to garden and looking to help Gloucester Township 
children learn about agriculture?  Then Kiwanis of 
Gloucester Township/Blackwood is the group for you!  
Please consider coming to one of their meetings and 
learn more about Kiwanis.  For more infrmation please 
visit: https://gloucestertwpkiwanis.org/ , call (856) 227-
4100 x4058 or email dwolf@bhprsd.org

TEXT “HELLO” TO CITIBOT!
Citibot is a text messaging tool for our residents to communicate 

with Gloucester Township in an easy and efficient manner. Using 

text messages, residents can report issues, search the Glouces-

ter Township website, and receive notifications, while the Town-

ship provides effective customer service in return.

Report a pothole, missed trash,  or other issues or concerns with 

this easy text messaging platform - Citibot!

Get answers to your questions or make citizen requests. It’s as 

simple as sending a text message! To use Citibot in Gloucester 

Township, simply send a text message with the word “hello” to 

(856) 644-6414

https://gloucestertwpkiwanis.org

